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October 19, 2011 

 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to appear at the next Public 

Safety & Licensing Committee to request permission to enter in an agreement with Butterfield, 

Rudie & Seitz, Inc. to prepare plans and specifications for the Sam Johnson Parkway Fountain 

Restroom Building. 

 

Funds are available in account no. 991.700.5040, Sam Johnson Parkway Rehab. 

 

Staff will be at the meeting to answer any questions.  

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

      Donnie Snow 

      Director  

        


